
New Baden News 
Do You Like The  

New Baden News? 
 
We hope so.  This is our fifth issue 
and the feedback we are receiving 
from people who come into Village 
Hall, as well as others around the 
community, is that you appreciate 
this new form of communicating 
information to our residents. 
 
Thatôs great!  That was our intent - 
to create a way of providing to 
every residence and business the 
information that we think you need 
to be aware of and understand.  
 
Village staff of course devote some 
time to producing this newsletter,  
but did you know that all of the 
printing and mailing costs are paid 
from advertising revenue?  100% 
of those costs are covered by the 
businesses and organizations that 
support us.  And because of their 
support we donôt need to use your   
tax dollars.  
 
So if you appreciate this effort and 
would like it to continue, stop and 
take a close look at who our 
advertisers are.  Then visit their 
business and buy from them.  Join 
one of the many organizations who 
not only support the New Baden 
News, but also support our 
community in many ways 
during the year.  Attend their 
events.      
 
If nothing else, consider 
calling some of them or 
dropping them an e-mail and 
expressing your appreciation in 
that way.   Ã 
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Village Of New Baden 
1 EAST HANOVER ST 
NEW BADEN, IL   62265 
 

Phone:  (618) 588-3813  
Website:  www.newbadenil.com 
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PLEASE SUPPORT THE ADVERTISERS WHO MAKE THE NEW BADEN NEWS POSSIBLE 

Non-Home Rule Bill Introduced in 

Illinois House; But Will It Pass? 

       

Bingo every Friday @ 7:30   

Kitchen open  
every Friday 5-8pm 

Open bowling 
 every Fri, Sat, Sun 

All Events OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

 
New Baden Legion & Baden Bowl 

Call for additional  
Info: (618) 588-4182 

Or visit us on 
Facebook @ 
New Baden  

American Legion 
Post 321 
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William G. Koentz, D.M.D. 
Dentistry for the Family 

 
 

 

9 North First Street 

New, Baden, IL  62265 

 

618-588-3592 

www.koentzdmd.com 

X Windows  X Doors   X Siding   X Decks   X Flooring 
X Concrete & Bobcat Service   X Remodeling 
X Room Additions   X New Construction 

 

Fochtmann Contracting  

Terry Fochtmann - Since 1962  

202 West Indiana, New Baden, IL   
Phone: (618) 588-4612   Cell: (618) 410-1008 

FREE ESTIMATES 

At the end of February, IL Rep Peter 
Breen of Lombard introduced House 
Bill 2686 that would grant many of the 
rights of Home Rule communities to 
those municipalities that are not.  
Breen, a first term congressman who 
just took office in January 2015, has 
local government experience as a 
Village Trustee. 
  
New Baden has already submitted a 
referendum that will appear on the 
April 7th ballot and through that 
referendum voters can elect to give 
our local community home rule rights.  
Under current legislation, New Baden 
would automatically receive those 
rights once it had a population of 
25,000, but prior to that, home rule 
needs to be enacted by the voters. 
  
Breenôs proposed legislation would 
grant some home rule rights to all 
municipalities, regardless of 
population.  Similar bills have been 
proposed in the past, but never 
progressed further. His bill is currently 
assigned to the Executive Committee.     
  
If Breenôs bill doesnôt get out of 

committee, doesnôt pass 
a House floor vote, 
doesnôt pass a Senate 
floor vote, or if it does 
pass both houses 
but is not signed by 
the Governor, then 
the Village will 
still only be able 
to exercise 
home rule 
authority by the 
ballot 

referendum.   

In order for the Village to develop and 
initiate a crime free rental housing 
program, it must have home rule 
rights. 
  
Should the voters adopt home rule for 
New Baden on April 7th and Breenôs 
bill subsequently becomes law, there 
would be no impact on the Village.   
 
But if residents vote against home rule 
locally - hoping that Breemôs 
legislation will grant those rights to 
New Baden anyway, yet Breemôs bill 
does not in fact become law - then the 
Village would be required to wait 23 
months before it could place the issue 
before the voters again.   
  
If residents are in favor, passage of 
the local referendum is the only way 
to really ensure home rule.  Ã 

Five Star Rating! 
 
 
Five Years In A Row! 

 

CLINTON MANOR  
LIVING CENTER 

http://clintonmanorlivingcenter.com 

111 E. Illinois Street, New Baden    (618) 588-4924 

Special Supplement 

Inside 
 
This issue of the New Baden 
News include a special 
supplement insert.  It provides 
details on three annual events: 
The Village-Wide Garage Sale / 
Yard Sale; The Village ïWide 
Spring Clean-Up; and the June 
Jamboree.  All in a convenient 
pull-out section that you can keep 
for reference.  There is also a 
comprehensive calendar of 
annual events on page 6 that  you 
can clip and save for reference as 
well. 


